
From: Montoya, Chy - City Council District 9 

To: Lapel, Emily - CC City Council Central Office 

Subject: FW: Smoking Ban - YES 

Date: Monday, September 11, 2017 10:57:46 AM 
 

 

 

FYI… 

 
From: Elizabeth DiLorenzo [mailto:elizabeth.dilorenzo@gmail.com] 

Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 10:48 AM 

To: Brooks, Albus - CC City Council Elected <Albus.Brooks@denvergov.org> 

Subject: Smoking Ban - YES 

Albus, 

I absolutely support a smoking ban on 16th street (and all public spaces).  Similar to NYC and other 

cities around the country Denver needs to create safe and healthy public spaces for individuals and 

families.  As one of the healthier states I'm shocked this hasn't already happened.  Our parks, our 

plazas, our streets should be a place all feel welcome and not filled with carcinogens. 

 
Please let me know next best steps and what I can do to help with this effort. 

 
-- 

Elizabeth DiLorenzo, LEED® AP 

503.706.3697 

elizabeth.dilorenzo@gmail.com 
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